
 

The Constitution was written -- 
 

3.  -- to provide justice equally to  Everyone ?  
 

(Preamble)   We the People of the United States, in 
Order to form a more perfect Union, establish 

Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the 
common defence, promote the general Welfare*, and 
secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our 
Posterity, do ordain and establish this Constitution 
for the United States of America. 

 

4. -- to maintain peace in the  Streets ? 
 

(Preamble)   We the People of the United States, in 
Order to form a more perfect Union, establish 
Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the 
common defence, promote the general Welfare*, and 
secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our 
Posterity, do ordain and establish this Constitution 
for the United States of America. 
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The Constitution was written -- 


5. -- to protect US(A) from all  Foreigners ?  


(Preamble)   We the People of the United States, in 
Order to form a more perfect Union, establish 
Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the 
common defence, promote the general Welfare*, and 
secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our 
Posterity, do ordain and establish this Constitution 
for the United States of America. 



6. -- to protect individually earned  Rights ? 


(Preamble)   We the People of the United States, in 
Order to form a more perfect Union, establish 
Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the 
common defence, promote the general Welfare, and 
secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our 
Posterity, do ordain and establish this Constitution 
for the United States of America. 



*General Welfare does not mean entitlements or 

redistribution of wealth of any nature especially to 

other nations? 
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The Constitution was written -- 



7. -- to protect  US(A) ?  (from our government) 


(Preamble)   We the People of the United States, in 
Order to form a more perfect Union, establish 
Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the 
common defence, promote the general Welfare, and 
secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our 

Posterity, do ordain and establish this Constitution 
for the United States of America. 



8. -- by people who were not  Insane ?   (like 44) 


(Preamble)   We the People of the United States, in 
Order to form a more perfect Union, establish 
Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the 
common defence, promote the general Welfare, and 
secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our 
Posterity, do ordain and establish this Constitution 
for the United States of America. 
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Preamble to the Constitution 
 

The Constitution was written -- 
 

1. -- to defend  US(A) ?   (from our government) 
 

(Preamble)   We the People of the United States, in 
Order to form a more perfect Union, establish 
Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the 
common defence, promote the general Welfare*, and 
secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our 
Posterity, do ordain and establish this Constitution 
for the United States of America. 

 

2. -- to hold the states  Together ?    (agreeably) 
 

(Preamble)   We the People of the United States, in 
Order to form a more perfect Union, establish 
Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the 
common defence, promote the general Welfare*, and 
secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our 
Posterity, do ordain and establish this Constitution 
for the United States of America. 
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